
 

 

Ideas Exhibition Ready for Leongatha Railway Site 
 
Community members are invited to the Leongatha Railway Site Ideas Exhibition to discuss the 

many ideas provided by the community to improve the site. 

 

There have been a few popular ideas including reinstating a connection to Bair Street, 

designing a stage for events and emphasising the link with the Great Southern Rail Trail. 

 

Some more unique ideas have included backpacker accommodation, to put in an Argentinean 

restaurant in the station with a train as the dining room and an old-style drinking room, and 

installing electric car chargers. 

 

The Ideas Exhibition will be held on Friday 19 May from 4.00pm to 7.00pm in Council 

Chambers, Michael Place, Leongatha. 

 

Everyone is encouraged to attend to refine the ideas shared at the Ideas Fair and online to 

create a site the whole community can enjoy. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Senior Strategic Planning Officer Chantal Lenthall was pleased 

with the number of ideas shared so far. 

 

“We have had over 105 ideas shared at our Ideas Fair and on the online OurSay forum. Now 

we can discuss the possibility of these options and determine the highest priorities. 

 

“The Ideas Exhibition will provide us with the opportunity to discuss what has been submitted. 

This will be a social affair so please bring your friends and come and share your thoughts,” said 

Ms Lenthall. 

 

For more information on the project please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/LeongathaRailwaySite. 
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